
I have much pleasure In advising you 
that, at a meeting of the Board of Management held on 
April 20th, the following members were appointed to the 
Advisory Medical Board of the Joint-Committee : -
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Yours very sincerely,

U

T. CLAUDE COOKE,
SECRETARY, BOARD OF MANAGEMENT./F

_____________________________________ ____________________________________

Isb M©lff8KLftIa
20 DORCHESTER STREET. EAST

FOUNOtD 1821 
x/^C. 182

April 21st 1927.

ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO THE

HOSPITAL
NOT TO INDIVIDUALS

Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University, 
MONTREAL, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur,
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